
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

         March 9, 2018 
 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1125, IN THE MATTER OF THE PROMOTION OF THE UTILITY 
DISCOUNT PROGRAMS 
 
 1. The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) 
hereby gives notice that, on March 5, 2018, the District Department of Energy and Environment 
(“DOEE”) filed a Supplemental Response1 to Order No. 19092.2 This Supplemental Response 
provides additional clarification to support DOEE’s request for additional funding for the Fiscal 
Year 2018 Utility Discount Program administrative expenses that was submitted on June 30, 2017. 
 
 2. All persons interested in commenting on the Supplemental Response may submit 
written comments and reply comments not later than ten and twenty days, respectively, after the 
Commission’s issuance of this Notice.  Comments are to be addressed to Brinda Westbrook-
Sedgwick, Commission Secretary, Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 1325 
G Street, N.W., Suite 800, Washington, D.C. 20005.  Copies of DOEE’s Supplemental Response 
may be obtained by visiting the Commission’s website at www.dcpsc.org.  Once at the website, 
open the “eDocket” tab, click on “Search database” and input “FC 1125” as the case number and 
“230” as the item number.  Copies of DOEE’s Supplemental Response may also be purchased, at 
cost, by contacting the Commission Secretary at (202) 626-5150 or PSC-
CommissionSecretary@dc.gov.   
 

                                                 
1  Formal Case No. 1125, In the Matter of the Promotion of the Utility Discount Programs (“Formal Case No. 
1125”), Department of Energy and Environment’s Supplemental Response to Order No. 19092 (“DOEE Supplemental 
Response”), filed March 5, 2018. 
  
2  Formal Case No. 1125, Order No. 19092, rel. September 8, 2017. 
 


